
From: ellen tran
To: Clerks
Cc: ellen tran
Subject: Re: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 20, 2021 - Bylaw No. 14365 / Rez. #20-37 / #2-4615

Lougheed Highway
Date: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 12:34:05 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or
account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to
phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear All,

My residential address is as follows:

ELLEN M TRAN
1802-4650 BRENTWOOD BLVD.
BURNABY, BC
V5M 0C3

Thank you very much.

On Tuesday, August 24, 2021, 12:05:35 p.m. PDT, Clerks <clerks@burnaby.ca> wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.  It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative
staff in charge of Public Hearings.

 

All comments received require the sender’s full name, first and last, and residential address including
suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

 

Thank you.

 

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby  |  Corporate Services  |  Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way  |  Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2



 

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our
entire community.

 

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not
necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please
e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

 

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and
address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is
public information and will become part of the public record.  This information may be
published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality.  Any meetings
broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium
cannot be edited. 

 

From: ellen tran  
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 11:18 AM
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>
Cc: ellen tran 
Subject: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 20, 2021 - Bylaw No. 14365
/ Rez. #20-37 / #2-4615 Lougheed Highway

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or
account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a
scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

 

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

As a resident of the Brentwood Town Centre, I am strongly disagreeing to have any commercial firm
including the Government to operate a cannabis store within any of our buildings and community.

 

Thank you very much for your attention.

 

 

Ellen Tran

Resident of Amazing Brentwood TOWER 3

Sec. 22(1)

Sec. 22(1)



From: Simon Yu
To: Clerks
Subject: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Bylaw No.14365
Date: August 24, 2021 5:26:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or
account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to
phishing@burnaby.ca

I am opposed to having a Cannabis store at the proposed location due to its proximity to
kids/teens that frequent the area as a result of the Rec Room being nearby.

On any given night, you will see large groups of teenagers hanging around the Brentwood
area, and I feel that having a Cannabis store nearby will influence them before they are old
enough to make an informed choice.

As well, being a homeowner, the duct system will constantly bring in the smoke from the
outside and circulate around.  Many young families call these areas home, thus exposing
young children to the smell and potential effects.

-Simon Yu 
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